
 
 
 

Dear Parents & Carers,    Head Teacher’s Comments 
This week has flown by and what a busy week it has been.  We have been doing all things maths today. We all came to school 
wearing numbers and to raise money for the NSPCC's number day. Thank you for your donations. 
 
Wednesday 12th of May is our Sports Day (weather permitting). Unfortunately, due to covid-19 restrictions, we are unable 
to invite family and friends to watch, but we will record the races and take lots of picture, so keep an eye on DOJO's. We 
will be walking to the rugby club for our Sports Day. Please make sure PE kit is worn and all children have a water bottle, sun 
cream, sun hat and appropriate footwear.  As the weather is so changeable at the moment, please could we ask that children 
come to school wearing a coat or with one in their bag, even on brighter days. We do have some spare rain coats in school, in 
case of an emergency.  
 
We have seen an increasing number of children arriving at school early.  It’s really important that children arrive at the 
correct time; Nursery to Year 2 = 8:55am and Years 3 to 6 = 8:50am.  If you need your child to be in school early, 
Breakfast Club is available, please see below for details. 
 
We have heard of a few cases locally of croup.  This is a condition caused by viruses that can be spread easily through 
coughing, sneezing, and respiratory secretions (mucus and droplets from coughing or sneezing). Children with croup should 
be considered contagious for three days after the illness begins or until their fever is gone.  Please seek medical advice for 
your child if you suspect they might have croup.  Croup usually gets better in 3 to 4 days, but in severe cases, a stay in 
hospital might result.  Please be vigilant if your child is coughing.  
 
Please see the For Parents/Useful Links and Letters section of our website for a letter from Canon Luiz Ruscillo confirming 
the formation of the Trust.  
 
Next Thursday, 13th of May is KS2's WW2 dress up day, please send your child to school dressed as an evacuee. Please 
don't feel that you have to go out and buy an outfit for the occasion. (If you are struggling, girls can wear school dresses 
and boys school shorts and white t-shirts). 
 
We are very excited that we have been able to start preparing some of our children for their First Holy Communion. Thank 
you to Mrs Murray for voluntarily running these sessions.   
 
As ever thank you for all your support, enjoy the weekend, 

Mrs Bone and Mrs Tansey, Head of School & Executive Head 

   ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception 100% 
Year 1    98% 
Year 2  100% 
Year 3  100% 
Year 4    91% 
Year 5       98% 
Year 6      100% 

WOW! 
Reception, 

Year 2, Year 3 
& Year 6 – 

you are stars! 

  DIARY – MAY 2021 
Thursday 13th WW2 Day, KS2 
Friday 14th Swimming, KS2, pm in school time 
Monday 17th Forest School Sessions @ The Footprint 
Thursday 20th Brockhole Trip, TBC 
Friday 21st  Swimming, KS2, pm in school time 
Monday 24th Forest School Sessions @ The Footprint 
Thursday 27th Brockhole Trip, whole school, TBC 
Friday 28th Swimming, KS2, pm in school time 
  School closes for half-term, normal time 
CLUBS 
Theme Day Years 
Sports Mondays Year 2 upwards 
Choosing  Tuesdays Reception upwards 
Origami Wednesdays Year 3 upwards 
Board games Thursdays Year 3 upwards 
Football Fridays Year 2 upwards 
Wrap-around Care - all payments are due in advance when booking please 
Breakfast Club is open from 8.15am until 8.45am £2 per child, per session  
After-school Club runs from 3.15pm until 5pm at £4 per child, per session. 
Please book a week in advance to allow staff planning.  If less notice is given, we cannot guarantee availability. 

 
  Today’s NSPCC Number’s Day in school 
 


